
Y7 Key Contacts and Parents’ Evening

25th October 2024

Dear <Parent Name>

This is advance notice that on Thursday 19th June 2025, Wickersley School & Sports College will hold

a Year 7 Parents’ Evening for subjects. This will be a face to face appointment on the school site with

<Name’s> subject teachers. This means that you will be able to discuss attainment, effort and

behaviour directly with subject teachers.

You will also receive subject-specific progress reports twice
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